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As most people probably already know IEHF have their Charter and will start 
operating as a Chartered organisation from 1st January 2015. 
 
David O'Neill is retiring as Chief Executive and will be replaced by Stephen 
Barraclough.   Stephen, who comes from a commercial information and 
intelligence role, was selected following an extensive selection process. 
 
IEHF have their fifth meeting on the oil gas and chemical industries in 
Aberdeen on 14 / 15 October 2014. 
 


